

## DELTA DATA

The Beverley Senior Citizen's Club resumed their
regular monthly meetings for
the fall on Friday, September 21. The meeting took
the form of a pot-luck luncheon at the noon hour followed
by a business meeting and
social afternoon.

There was a splendid attendance and following the singing of the National Anthem the president, Mrs. Talbot, conducted a memorial service for two members who had passed away during the summer, Mary Phelps and Agnes Halladay.

The secretary Mrs. Kirby read the minutes of the June meeting held at the park and also gave the financial report, including the splendid results of the booth at Delta Fair and the sale of tickets on the afghan made by Mrs. Talbot. Also the receipt of a very substantial grant from the Syrup Festival Committee.

Special discussion was held regarding the Zone meeting held in Delta in June and the Zone president was present and presented the club with a large silk U.S.C.O. flag to be displayed in the rooms and complimented the club members for the article sent to the "Voice" and newspapers regarding Zone meeting.

Mrs. McCrady gave the report of the sick committee and communication included an invitation from Newboro and Elgin to visit their branches.

The date for the Christmas party and dinner will be December 14 and the Christmas shopping trip to Kingston the first week of December. Several members showed an interest in resuming the bowling at Elgin and the bus trip to Lake Placid has forty-four passengers in waiting.

Mrs. Miriam Bryan, delegate to the convention held at Queen's University in August gave a splendid report of the two days spent there accompanied by Mrs. Talbot, Mrs. Gifford and Vera Sheridan who also contributed by giving short sketches of the meetings.

Mr. Gifford spoke briefly and the meeting was closed with the Royal Anthem. A short sing song was held with Mrs. Sheridan at the piano. The October meeting will be held on the afternoon of the 19th. A special program is being planned.

## LANDON'S SNOWMOBILE

Repairs to:

Snowmobiles Chainsaws Garden Tractors

PRE- SEASON CHECKUP

Oak Leaf Road Lyndhurst

928-2453

DELTA BRANCH 207 - ROYAL CANADIAN LEGION

Delta Branch 207
of the Royal Canadian Legion
attended the 9:30 a.m.
hurch Jervice at the Delta
United Church. Rev. Grant
Richardson was assisted by
the new student minister,
Karen Noods. Their sermon
was on the topic of veterans
and Remembrance Day.

it 2:30 p.m. Nov. 11 the Branch and 24 other groups paraded to the Centograph to honour our dead of the world wars and the Korean Jar. The Branch served hamburgers, chips, milk and coffee after the service. In the evening. comrades from Lyndhurst, Seeley's Bay, Delta, Mallorytown, Portland and Elgin attended a funeral service in Elgin for the late William Doverock of the Lyndhurst Branch.

Ladies' uxility, loyal

Canadian Legion Branch 20

President Jorna learson

colled the November 12

meeting to order. Ifter the
roll call, the minutes were

read by Comrade Sally
Halladay. All present welcomed with pleasure Lrs.
Marie Collins ofter her
installation as a new member.
Comrade Hazel IcCradry presented the social report
of three cards sent.
Treasurer Jane Breedyk presented the financial report.
Ilans were made for
the enior Citizens' Ginner
on Dec. 14 and United Laple
l roducts Dinner on Dec. 19.

on Dec. 14 and United Laple Products Dinner on Dec. 19. Christmas tree decorating is to be at 2 p.m. on sun., Dec. 9. Christmas meeting is to be on 10 December. Flease bring a gift of up to \$3.00 in value to exchange. Herry Christmas to 11:



